
I am writing to express my opposition to SB 941. This bill is not the right bill to protect Oregon's 

citizens. It will not keep guns out of hands of criminals. This bill is a violation of the Oregon 

Constitution. We will not stand for this bill. Don't allow out of State money (Bloomberg) to 

influence law in our State. 

 

Thank you, 

Brandon Becker 

 


